
 

299 NEVADA STREET ▪ AUBURN, CA 95603 ▪ (530) 823-4030 (tel/fax) 

TO: SPRTA Board of Directors 
                      Interested Parties 

DATE: Nov. 17, 2015

  
FROM: Solvi Sabol, Planning Administrator, Board Secretary 
  
SUBJECT: November & December SPRTA & PCTPA Board Meetings 
 

 
 
SPRTA Board Meetings: November & December 
There will be no SPRTA Board meetings in November or December, 2015. 
 
PCTPA Board Meetings: November & December 
The PCTPA Board Meetings for November and December have been combined and scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 3rd, 9:00 a.m., Board of Supervisors Chambers. 
 
We will resume with our regularly scheduled SPRTA and PCTPA Board meetings in January, 
specifically January 28th.   
 
Thank you and if you have any questions regarding these upcoming meetings, please feel welcome 
to contact me at ssabol@pctpa.net or (530) 823-4030 
 
 
 


